

22nd February 2022

Dear parent/carers,

Re: Options process – revised dates

I am writing to update you on the options process that is currently under way for year 9. During previous correspondence I had set out dates for the process including an options evening and a final deadline for the options to be completed. Due to the extension of year 11 mock exams and student absence during the initial options survey there is a need for me to revise the dates for the options evening.

The **new dates** for the process are as follows.

- Options evening 16th March 6.00 7.00
- **Deadline for options to be selected** 24th March.
- Options interviews 18th April 12th May.
- Option confirmation No later than 26th May

I would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused by the changing of these dates, but I do believe that by extending the options process it will allow us to ensure students get the support they need.

If you have any questions about the options process, then please do feel free to contact me by e-mail on james.wacker@oak-academy.co.uk.

Yours sincerely

James Wacker

Assistant Vice Principal - Curriculum



Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

